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ñThe Chitchatò 

On behalf of the Redlands Sister Cities Association's Board members, I would like to express our       
appreciation and gratitude to you for hosting our exchange students and chaperones from Hino. Your 
kindness and generosity made this visit a lasting memory for everyone involved. It was evident   
throughout the two weeks and at the farewell party, and then again at the next day's bus departure, the 
emotional impact their stay with you meant. I don't think there was a dry eye anywhere!  

The Hino students thoroughly enjoyed this experience, as I hope you and your family did. It is through 
exchanges like this that form bonds of goodwill and friendship that last a lifetime. I hope the             
connections you made during these two weeks will be everlasting and you will continue to be   involved 
with  sister  cities. 

ROY CENCIRULO, THE PREZ SAYS:  

 ñYOU HOST FAMILIES WERE AWESOME ð WE    

COULDNôT HAVE DONE IT WITHOUT YOU!ò 

13 DAYS OF FUN AND EXCITEMENT 

THE FOLLOWING PAGES OF PICTURES 

TELL OF THEIR ADVENTURES  
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Kazuhiko Tani with hosts 

Kiyo McDonald & Pat 

Poole 

Jojiro (Joe) Okawara & 

host Alan Leach 

Naoko Kondo hosted 

by Brian, Mary & 

Amy Harkness 

Brother & sister Stephen & Stephanie 

Lao & Yuan Ohara 
Maia Joanis-Wilburn and friend 

& Yuna Hayakawa 

ñCHAPERONESò 

ñTHIRTEEN FABULOUS HOST FAMILIES 

AND THEIR JAPANESE STUDENTSò 
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The White Family & Yuyo Ikeda 
The Bobov Family & Minori Ono 

The Buzonôs & Chiori Kobayahshi 
The Gerber Family & Yuki Eri 

The Mikhailov Family & Miya Kondo 
The Bakerôs & Akane Iioka 


